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[bookmark: _GoBack]Happy New Year from RUSS! The Russian Undergraduate Student Society continues to provide an immersive environment for students with our conversation club, film nights and the Russian help desk for students needing help in their Russian language classes. New timetables are available for all interested on the third floor of Sherbrooke 688 

Furthermore, RUSS is further holding a welcome back event at Bar des Pins at 6:30 PM on the 16th of January for anyone interested in the Russian department and of course all new and returning members. 


